
 
 

M E M O 
 
 
TO: Local Media   
 
FROM: Metro Flood Diversion Authority Office 
  
DATE: April 12, 2019 
 
SUBJECT: OPEN MEETING NOTICE  
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
A quorum of Metro Flood Diversion Authority Board members may be present during 
a meeting with Lieutenant General Todd T. Semonite, Chief of Engineers of U.S. 
Army Corp of Engineers, and North Dakota Senator John Hoeven to discuss the 
Metro Flood Diversion project.  
 
The meeting will be held on Tuesday, April 16, 2019, at 2:45 PM in the Fargo City 
Commission Chambers.  
 
This notice is being sent in accordance with North Dakota open meeting laws. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


